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Fisher, Jared

From: ronda ronda <ronda_707@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 4:18 PM

To: Fisher, Jared

Cc: eas

Subject: 908 7th, ADA compliance

Hi Jared, 

This is to notify you that the owner has completed the recommendations noted in the most recent Accessibility 

Compliance Inspection  Report for 908 7th Street, Eureka, Ca.   

Please let me know when you have the next inspection scheduled by Jensen Hughes so I can make sure the contractor 

and myself can be on site.   

I am counting on this being the last inspection necessary to remove all barriers from the report.  If you have any 

questions, please contact me. 

Thank you, 

Ronda  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


